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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Annette Hollingworth 
Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 12:39 AM
To: LCSC
Subject: CFA submission

From Annette Hollingworth ph:  
Hands of the CFA! Local volunteers know their local areas & need to be left alone to continue their good 
work.  There is NOTHING WRONG with the current structure.  No need to fix something that is not 
broken. The risks for our rural communities is huge with this proposal, we will lose volunteers. Where are 
you going to find fire fighters to replace them? Don't assume current volunteers will stay out of loyalty to 
their communities.  We have all had a gut full of this rubbished proposal.  We are at huge risk of bush fire 
already because of labor turning our beautiful state forests into national parks & neglecting them.  Fire was 
never a threat one the last 100 years till now.  The forests are now scrubby bush waiting for deadly 
fire.  City fire fights have no knowlwdge of our area,  nor the ability to fight these kind of fires. No doubt 
they will muscle in as the hob knobs did during the floods ignoring the locals who know our environment & 
endanger or propety & lives exactly as what happened during the floods.  
Hands off the CFA. The union can take a hike & take Dan the man & the labor pay with them.  
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